
 
 

 

 

 

The training summary of fiscal 2020 in now available on our website. The special topic for next year’s 

training is the open lecture. Invited as the lecturer is Professor Eileen Munro, Emeritus Professor of 

Social Policy in the Department of Social Policy, London School of Economics, the author of “The Munro 

Review of Child Protection” that affects the reform of the UK child protection system. 

As the Tokyo Olympic and Paralympic Games will take place between July and September, training will be 

conducted while taking into account the impact of traffic and accommodation. 
 
【Highlights of 2020 CRC training】 

We will hold 25 training courses in 2020. 

We update the subjects and contents to respond 

to the issues of strengthening the Child Guidance 

Centers (CGCs) and scaling down of child welfare 

facilities while augmenting their functionality. 

● Training for Doctors in CGCs Jun. 24 

Beginning 2020, the basic content of the training 

will be covered in a period of one day. 

● Joint Training for Staffs in CGCs  Nov.17-19        

Public health nurses will be able to participate. 

● Special training for lawyers in CGCs Jan.26-27 

We will add practical report to make the 

contents more specific. 

 

● Open lecture Dec. 1 Venue: Yokohama 
-Learning from the UK child protection reform   

Prof. Munro pointed out in the Munro Review 

that the UK’s child protection system was being 

over bureaucratic and concerned with process 

compliance, and had no longer had the capacity 

to make professionals decisions for social 

workers, and that it needed to be more child -

centered with a focus on provision of effective 

help. The lecture introduces some ideas that 

should serve as an example for Japan. 

● Training by theme Mar.2-3                        

-Parents’ mental ill health and child-rearing 

We will explain the influence of schizophrenia 

and mood disorder on child care and introduce 

community resources that can provide support. 

 

 

 

 

Online training (worksheet practices) 

and mini-lectures via the internet are 

available. You can check some DVD 

materials from our website. 

 

During the Tokyo Olympic and Paralympic Games, 

traffic, transportation and accommodation are expected 

to be overcrowded. For this reason, Training for Child 

Psychologists and Doctors in Related Organizations will 

be held at “Nishi Nihon Kodomo Kenshu Center Akashi, 

while Training for Lawyers will be held in January. Child 

Social Worker Supervisor Step Up Training (not 

mandatory one) will be suspended. 
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Information 

We will send out the training summary of fiscal 2020 in late February next year to each 

organization, and it can be downloaded from our website (password required, in Japanese only). 

 
Do you know our online 

training materials? 

If you wish to change your contact details, or unsubscribe from Newsletters, please contact us via email. 


